
We are holding a 

Children’s Book Fair in school 
 

From: Tuesday 18th October 

Until: Friday 21st October 2016 

Opening daily: 3.15pm—3.45pm in the library 

 
The commission from sales at the fair allows us to buy books for the library, so  

every book you buy helps us to get new books for the school. 

 

There are hundreds of exciting books to choose from with prices from just £1. Your 

child should have brought home a leaflet with this letter, which shows a small  

selection of the titles that are available. 

 

Please come into school when the fair is open and browse the full selection. Your 

children will have an opportunity to also browse the selection during the day, but 

sales will only take place after school. 

 

Alternatively, you can order books for collection at the Book Fair using the  

secure online payment system. 

 

You can also order by completing the form on the back of this letter, and return it 

to school, in a labeled envelope, with your payment. Please put for the attention of 

Miss Helgadottir! 

 

We look forward to your support. 

 

Miss Helgadottir 

Get 20% extra, if you buy Pre-paid Internet Book Vouchers. 

If you want to pay by Debit/Credit Card or cannot make it to the fair just visit 

www.travellingbooks.co.uk where you can buy Pre-paid Internet Book Vouchers for 

your children to spend. There is currently an offer on, where you will be given 

20% extra by purchasing vouchers, e.g. if you spend £5, you will be given £6. 



Book Title   Qty  Price 

1.    £ 

2.    £ 

3.    £ 

4.    £ 

5.    £ 

Total enclosed £ 

Child’s Name:          

 

Class:     

 

I would like to order the books listed and enclose my cheque for 

the correct amount. 

 

Please make cheques payable to Home Counties Travelling Book 
Company for the exact amount, and send it in with your order. 


